NZO #25

From: Cecilia Brown

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: Signs and Lighting

Date: Monday, April 08, 2019 7:26:10 AM
Hi Andy!

When does the pc see the revised sign and lighting ordinance in its entitrety? Not just the
synopsis of DRB discussion. While your transcription of what occurred at DRB including my
comments,was good, it hardly covers all the relevant issues for these two impt ordinances,
imo.

Nice the photo of different color temps.
Disagree on the light trespass issue, maybe not neighborhoods but for commercial
developement when with new lighting types can achieve 0 footcandles.

Public should be happy about rv parking standards. Sure changes complexion of neighborhood
character though.

See you tonight.

Thx,

Cecilia

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A
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